
 Secretary:  Vote explanation please.  Sen Boquist 

 

“HB 2180 would appropriately start Oregon down the road literally for electric 
vehicle charging if rolled out in the Metro areas in line with the West Coast Electric 
Highway and a major city loop; Portland, The Dallas, Bend, Salem, Eugene, and 
Medford.  Applying it to rural and hinterland communities at this time is not 
correct to me.  We need a roll out plan instead of do it everywhere when many 
places are decades away from EV cars being a reality.” 


